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Gorge Community Foundation Board 

Monday, September 26, 2016 -- Noon 
Columbia Gorge Community College 

Hood River – Indian Creek Campus conference room 

 

 

1. Roll call 

2. Minutes 

3. Financial report 

4. Grants 

 Approvals 

5. Director’s report: 

 Annual donor advised fund meeting logistics 

 East Gorge Endowment 

 Lyle School District scholarship update 

 Performing Arts Center status 

 Fund document updates 

6. Other business 

 Board recruitment 

 Investment Committee meeting 

7. Adjourn 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our board: 
  

President 

Gil Sharp 

Vice-President 

Charles K. Toole 

Treasurer 

Nate Reagan 

Secretary                                         

Janet Nunamaker 

Directors  

Branden Buel 

Lynn Everroad 

Rob McCormick   

Lisa Neuburger 

Tom Schaefer   

Bradley Timmons  


